
Week of: December 16th – 18th 

Reminders: 

 

December 16th – Wear a Christmas Sweater &                                  

Due: Christmas Party Items 

 

December 17th – Wear Pajamas for Christmas Party & Polar 

Express Day  

We will have our Christmas party that is themed The Polar Express. 

This day will be filled with themed activities, and we will watch The 

Polar Express movie. You do not need to send a snack and drink. 

Please still send your child a bottle of water. 

 

 

December 18th – 11:00 – 11:15 Early Dismissal for Pre-K 

 

December 19th – January 3rd – No School  

Wishing you all a safe and wonderful holiday! 

 

 

January 6th – School Resumes 


